
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Redacted 

2/26/2010 1:21:03 PM 
'tom_victorine@sjwater.com' (tom_victorine@sjwater.com); david morse 
(demorse@omsoft.com); Redacted Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Thomas Paul 
(Paul.Thomas@SCE.com); Ferraro Stan (sferraro@calwater.com); Naidu Raj 
(rkn@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Invitation - OEEP Meeting & Tour - 03/12/10 

Hi Tom, 

Thank you for the invitation. Several folks from PG&E would like to attend this meeting to learn more 
about the details of this pilot. To date, I have confirmations for the following: [Redacted I 
Redacted ~l and myself. There may be a couple of others who would also like to 
join us. We can follow the tour bus in separate cars if the bus is full. 

Looking forward to it. 
-[Redacte | 

Redacted 
Manager 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Green Communities and Innovator Pilots 
41S-.Q7T-0fUn 
Redacted 

From: tom_victorine@sjwater.com [mailto:tom_victorine@sjwater.com] 
Sent: Thursday, Fehruarv 75. 7010 9:13 AM 
To: david morse; Redacted 
Keith: iohn tang@sjwater.com; rohert.maclean@amwa 
Redacted 

Redacted 
Dietz, Sidney; Thomas Paul; 

pallejensen@sjwater.com 
Redacted 

er.com; brian.bruce@amwater.com; Naidu Raj; 
Ferraro Stan; Andy_Gere@sjwater.com; 

Subject: Invitation - OEEP Meeting & Tour - 03/12/10 

Attached is your invitation, with agenda, for the next meeting of the Operational Energy 
Efficiency Program members and guests. The meeting is scheduled from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
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on 03/12/10, at San Jose Water Company's Bascom Ave Campus. This meeting features, (1) a 
remote demonstration of the efficiency optimization software for two San Jose Water Company 
pumps and (2) field inspection of the two pumps and the software platforms. 

I am pleased to inform you that our honorable guests, Commissioners Dian Grueneich and John 
Bohn, have confirmed their participation. 

Please RSVP if you plan to attend, as seating on the tour bus is limited. Lunch will be 
provided. 

Feel free to forward this e-mail to other members of your organization and extend our 
invitation. 

Thomas J. Victorine, P.E. 
Director of Operations 
San Jose Water Company 
1221-A South Bascom Ave 
San Jose, CA 95128 
408-279-7814 (office) 
408-315-6743 (cellular) 
408-292-5812 (FAX) 

(See attached file: Flyer 2.ppt) 
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